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Thank you all for your support and I am looking forward to seeing where the new executive committee 
leads us all. 
 
Strike Manual 
The ASPA Executive has decided to develop a strike manual in the case that the union goes on strike or 
lockout in any round of bargaining. The call to create a committee for this has been sent out to the 
membership. 
  
General Office  
Our Administrative Assistant, Emily Hinatsu, is on campus Monday – Friday in Kirk Hall, room 304 
(8:30am – 4:30pm).  You can contact us any time on 306.966.2471 or by email at aspa@aspasask.ca. 
Or, if you are in the area, please feel to pop by to see the office and say hi!  
  
ASPA Awards  
If you were a recipient of an ASAP service awards and could not attend the AGM to pick it up, please 
contact Emily directly at emily@aspasask.ca to arrange a time to pick it up. 
  
Member Services 
 
The Member Services Officer has been busy answering members’ calls and assisting with their concerns. 
The office is currently wrapping up the Covid Policy arbitration and then moving on to the preparations for 
an upcoming Judicial Review for Improper Distribution of the Bargaining Unit. ASPA has also initiated four 
(4) grievances over the last couple of months and are now moving them through the grievance process. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to information regarding what your union can do for you, please 
connect with Glenn.  His office is in Kirk Hall room 302 and can be reached at glenn@aspasask.ca or 
306.966.7392.  
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